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Dear Parents of Class 4 
 
I am writing to let you know that a child in Class 4 has unfortunately tested positive for Covid. They 
developed a cough on Friday and is now isolating. I’m sure you will all be wishing them a speedy 
recovery.  
 
What you need to do now 

 Don’t worry 

 If your child has NO Covid symptoms they can come to school as normal, however even if 
your child has no symptoms you are strongly encouraged get your child a PCR test as they 
could be asymptomatic.  

 If your child develops covid symptoms, however mild, they MUST NOT come to school and 
should book a PCR test immediately and also isolate. 

 If you do book/or go to the walk in PCR centre in Coronation Square please email the results 
to admin@swindonvillage.gloucs.sch.uk Could you state if your child has/has not got 
symptoms.  

 
As Lateral Flow (LFD) Testing is now regarded as about 92% accurate we thought it best to let you 

know and, given that our latest information has said that it is okay for under 11s to now use LFD 

tests, we would also advise that you Lateral Flow your child every few days for the next week.  

Thank you for your understanding and we hope this will cause minimal disruption. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr G Mills 
Head Teacher 
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